
NOTICE
TO: Jessie Sara Kunkel, D.O.

2507 Covington Court
Murrysville, PA 15668-1765
The State Medical Board of

Ohio
30 E. Broad Street, 3rd Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-6127

In the Matter of:
Jessie Sara Kunkel

Case No. 23-CRF-0117
On June 15,  2023,  the Ohio
Medical Board mailed a Notice
of  Opportunity  for  Hearing
to Jessie Sara Kunkel, D.O., via
certified  mail,  return  receipt
requested,  to  her  last
known   address  of  record,
2507  Covington  Court,
Murrysville,  PA  15668-1765.
The notice was not returned
from the US Postal Service.
The  notice  states  that  the
Ohio Medical Board intends to
Summarily  Suspend  Dr.
Kunkel   from  practicing
Osteopathic  medicine  and
surgery in the State of Ohio
immediately  and   refer  all
active  patients  to  other
appropriate physicians.
Dr.  Kunkel  is  entitled  to  a
hearing in this matter if such a
hearing  is  requested
within thirty (30) days of the
last date of publication of this
notice. Dr. Kunkel may appear
at such hearing in person, by
her attorney, or by such other
representative  permitted
to practice before this agency,
or  she  may  present  her
position,  arguments,  or
contentions in writing. At the
hearing,  she  may  present
evidence  and  examine
witnesses  appearing  for   or
against her. Please contact the
undersigned to ascertain the
last date of publication.
Any  questions  or
correspondence  should  be
addressed to:
Juila Morgan
Administrative Assistant, Legal
30 E. Broad Street, 3rd Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-6127
Julia.morgan@med.ohio.gov


